



LATE DISTRIBUTION 21812017

EDC COB <edc.cob@edcgov.us>

Feb 12 BOS Meeting

1 message

BOS 2112/2016

Stephen Clavere <steveclavere@comcast.net>

To: bosone@edcgov.us, bostwo@edcgov.us, bosfour@edcgov.us, edc.cob@edcgov.us

Fri, Feb 8, 2019 at 2:43 PM

I just learned today at a meeting with Don Semon, HHSA Director, of item 19-0222 on the closed session calendar regarding the appointment of an acting and eventual hiring of a county Mental Health Director. I wish to convey that as Chair of the county Behavioral Health Commission, I fully support without reservation the direction that Don proposes to take in this matter. If you have any questions, or wish to discuss this further, please feel free to contact me.

Steve Clavere, Ph.D.

Chair, El Dorado County

Behavioral Health Commission

(916) 933-6062